
  

 Inspiring Minds   

17th June 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Headteacher 

It's almost been back to winter here in Ibstone today- when will summer ever arrive? 
We would like to wish all our Ibstone Daddies and Grandads a very happy Father's 

Day on Sunday. We hope that you all get spoiled! 
 

We will be sending out the transport arrangements for the Garsington Opera 

activities on Monday.  
 

Unfortunately we had to cancel sports’ day owing to heavy rain the night before.  
Hopefully we will be able to go ahead on our reserve sports’ day, Wednesday 22nd 

June, weather permitting. 
 

The children are looking forward to their school trip on Thursday. Please 

remember to send your child into school with a hat and sunscreen if the weather is 
hot, as well as a jumper and coat if it is inclement. We will be going to the Lookout 

Centre in Bracknell, and as such will be back to school a little later than normal, so 
pick up time will be at 3:30pm. Kites will be operating as usual, however, it will 

happen in the school building as our hall is being used as a polling station. 

 
We will shortly be sending out our End of Year Parents' Questionnaire, and 

would appreciate as much feedback as possible, every opinion counts and we use the 
data from the questionnaires to inform our School Development Plan.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Michelle Masters 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
June 
22nd  Garsington Workshop 

– Busy Bees only 
Sports’ Day 1pm 

23rd Trip to The Lookout 

 Polling Day (Kites in 
school)  

30th Parents’ Questionnaire 
 

July 

5th  Transition Day 
 Induction for new 

parents 
8th  Summer celebration 

2pm 
 Reports to parents 

13th Parents’ Evening 

(optional) 
16th  PTA family Disco 

20th Kites’ Disco 
21st Leavers’ Service 

2pmEnd of Term 

3.05pm 
 

September 
5th School starts 

 8.50am 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week 
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From the Chair of Governors 

Dear Parents  

I promised last month I would let you know about our progress towards recruiting a new headteacher.  We 
advertised at the end of last month, and after short-listing on Monday, I am delighted to say that we will be 
interviewing two quality candidates on Tuesday of next week.  This will mean that Tuesday will be a different 
day for our children, but we are hopeful that by the end of the day we might be able to make an appointment.  

I will let you know how we get on.  

In His service  

Alistair  

 


